
Dacic and Dodik: It is necessary to maintain peace and security
Thursday, 30 April 2015.

The OSCE Chairman-in-Office, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of
Serbia Ivica Dacic spoke yesterday in Banja Luka with President of the Republic of
Srpska Milorad Dodik.
  
Dacic and Dodik condemned the terrorist attack on the police station in Zvornik, which resulted
in killing one and wounding two police officers, and stated that at this moment it was extremely
important to maintain peace and security.

It was assessed that the Republic of Srpska had been fostering good cooperation with
the OSCE for years and hopes were expressed that this cooperation would continue in the
future.

President of the Republic of Srpska informed the OSCE Chairman-in-Office Dacic on
other current political issues in the Republic of Srpska and BiH.

The meeting was attended by Head of the OSCE Mission to BiH Jonathan Moore,
Prime Minister of the Republic of Srpska Zeljka Cvijanovic and Serbian Ambassador to
BiH Stanimir Vukicevic.
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